
 
Term 2  Week 2– Thur 29th April, 2021 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Welcome back to school everyone. We have 
had a busy start to the term and the calendar 
has been filling up quickly so be sure to keep 
a copy so you know what is coming up. 
Check In assessments are also held during 
this week for students in Years 4 and 6. Check 
In assessments are in reading and numeracy. 
NAPLAN will be held from Monday the 10th 
May – Thursday 13th May. Students in Years 
3 and 5 will be sitting exams in reading, 
numeracy, writing and language conventions. 
The results from all these assessments 
assisst teachers developing individual 
teaching targets. 
 
P AND C 
The P&C will be running the canteen at the 
Cowra small school athletics carnival on 
Friday 21st May. If you are able to help out in 
any way please contact a member of the P&C. 
The P&C are also running a raffle for a load of 
wood. If would be a great if you are able to sell 
and/or buy tickets. You can drop off ticketes 
and money to the school by…… Unsold 
tickets need also need to be brought back to 
school. 
   
BOOK CLUB: 
Issue 3 for 2021 is being sent home today.  
Should you wish to order please complete 
order and return with payment by Monday 10th 
May. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Awards 
Dylan and Kayla received awards for their 
tremdous effort at the cross country. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mykaela and Izzy have been very focused at 
school and showing great leadership skills. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
ATTENDANCE IS IMPORTANT: 
The NSW Department of Education is 
focusing on improving attendance rates 
across all schools this year. It is very 
important that all absences are explained by 
completing an absence note, or another form 
of writing. We have sent home a book of 
proformas to assist you with this task.   
 
Also if your child is late or leaving early please 
make sure that you sign them in and out in the 
Student Sign In/Out. 
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Date 
 

Event 
 

Venue/Time 
 

3/5/21    Check In assessment. 
Students in Years 4 and 6 will complete assessments in reading and 
numeracy during this week. 

In school 

5/5/21    Environmental  
Specialists will be visiting the school at 9.30 to teach the students 
about microbats in our area. We will receive microbat nesting boxes 
on the 18/5/21 

In school  

7/5/21 District Cross Country 
To be held at Canowindra for selected qualifying receiving Notes 

Canowindra 

10/5/21    NAPLAN  
NAPLAN  will be held from Monday the 10th May – Thursday 13th 
May. Students in Years 3 and 5 will be sitting exams in reading, 
numeracy, writing and language conventions. 
 

In school 

14/5/21     Eisteddfod 
All students will travel to Cowra to take art in the choir section of the 
Eisteddfod  

Cowra 

21/5/21     Athletcs Carnival 

Parent helpers needed to run canteen 

Cowra 


